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                                                                                                     Date: September 13th 2013
Dear Parent
We always like to encourage children to read at home so we’ve sent you the new book club catalogue from ISBC -Scholastic Book Club to browse through.  Now you can see an even wider selection of books by going online. 

Book Clubs are a great way for you and your child to choose books together. The catalogue features a wide range of books for all tastes and abilities so there’s something to suit everyone. You’ll notice that many books are discounted so you can make great savings.  We also receive lots of free books for the classroom and library with every order placed so it helps to support our school.
There’s no obligation to order but if you would like to get top quality books for your child there’s now an easy way to do it online. 

Order & Pay online
We’ve set up a school Parent Pay order that you can visit and add your order.  You can pay securely online by credit or debit card and the books will arrive in school for distribution.

How to Order online


1.    Visit:  http://world.clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/busan-intl-foreign

2.    Select the books that you’d like to order and add them to your basket, you will receive a confirmation email. Please keep the email, do not delete it.

3.    Book prices include an admin charge and when you go to Checkout your order will be charged    


       to your card in the currency shown and the books added to the school’s Parent Pay order.  Do not send CASH to school.

4.    Send your order form to your homeroom teacher; make sure your name, child’s name and class is        marked on the order form, or email it directly to mthomson@bifskorea.org

5.    Please contact us if there is a problem with your order. All books will arrive together so if your child does not receive his/ hers please contact us as soon as possible.


The closing date for ordering books from the Scholastic Book Club is: …………Tuesday October 1st
We hope that you enjoy browsing through the catalogue – it’s a great way to encourage your child to broaden their reading experience and to own some really wonderful books.

Kind regards

Mandy Thomson
mthomson@bifskorea.org
Kendall Ebers

kendall@imageworksllp.com
